
Office of the 
Prime Minister 

Cabinet du 
Premier ministre 

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2 

December 14, 2016 

Her Worship Lisa Helps VICTORIA, B.C 
Office of the Mayor 
The City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, British Columbia 
V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

On behalf of the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of 
your correspondence of November 30, 2016, concerning the motion approved by Victoria 
City Council regarding Leonard Peltier. 

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the City of Victoria, have been 
carefully reviewed. I note that you have already sent a copy of your correspondence to 
Honourable Jody Wilson-Raybould, Minister of Justice and Attorney General of Canada, 
under whose purview this matter falls. I am certain that the Minister will have appreciated 
being made aware of your interest in this matter and will wish to give the motion every 
consideration. 

Thank you for taking the time to write. 

Yours sincerely, 

S. Russell 
Executive Correspondence Officer 

Canada 


